






 

 
 

Mr Geoffrey Pye BSc MSc DM FRCS FRCS(Ed) 
Medical Director  
  
geoffpye@nhs.net 
 
 
4 November 2010  

 
 
David Tappin 
Director of Strategic Development  
NHS Bristol 
South Plaza 
Marlborough Street 
Bristol BS1 3NX 
 
 
Dear David 
 
Local Reconfiguration of Services for Head & Neck Cancer 
 
ASWCS has long supported the review of clinical pathways for Head & Neck cancer on the basis 
of the clinical evidence of improved outcomes for centralised integrated surgical and oncological 
services.  Evidence of clinical benefit was looked at in great detail in the preparation by NICE of 
the Improving Outcomes Guidance document.  This forms the basis of the reconfiguration 
process. 
 
In addition to the recommendations of the IOG, local clinicians have for many years been looking 
forward to developing a single site, integrated service that would provide the comprehensive care 
those patients with this disease require.   
 
The nature of Head & Neck cancer is such that a truly multidisciplinary approach is required and 
offering this in a single centre of care will really enhance patient’s experience of the process of 
diagnosis and treatment, both surgical and oncological, as well as ensuring optimum outcomes.  
 
Yours sincerely 
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